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Christmas Jumper Day
We are all looking forward to our

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper

Day on Tuesday!

Children are encouraged to come to

school wearing a Christmas jumper over

the top of their school uniform. They can

also wear a Santa hat or other festive

headwear if they have them.

Nativity at Home
We have been extremely impressed by

the time and effort that children and

their families have put into decorating

their wooden dolls and creating

beautiful Nativity scenes. As photos

are sent in, they are being uploaded to

our Chaplaincy Blog. You can find the

photos here:

https://chaplaincyblog.aquinas-

cmat.org/2020/11/27/nativity-at-

home/

Please take a look and leave a

comment on what you have seen –

thank you!

If you haven’t sent in your photo yet,

there is still time! Just send it in a

message on Class Dojo to your class

teacher.

We would also like to share with you

this fantastic slideshow which you can

use at home alongside your Nativity

scene to tell the story of that first

Christmas:

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/chr

istmas/Last call for donations
Today is the last day we can accept

donations of toiletries for the Justice and

Peace group at St Wilfrid’s. Please bring

any last minute items to the office. Thank

you.

Christingle
Our Christingle service will take place on

Friday 18th December at 2:15pm, led by

Year 3. A link to the live stream

will be sent out via Class Dojo.

https://chaplaincyblog.aquinas-cmat.org/2020/11/27/nativity-at-home/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/christmas/
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Lord, you make the path smooth for good people; the road they travel is level.

We follow your will and put our hope in you; you are all that we desire.

Isaiah 26:7-8

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Tuesday 15th

December

Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Dinner

Friday 18th

December

Christingle 2:15pm

School Closes 

(normal time)

Monday 4th

January

INSET Day

School closed to pupils

Tuesday 5th

January

School Re-opens to 

pupils

EYFS Scarlett

Year 1 Julia S

Year 2 Michal

Year 3 Daniil

Year 4 Joshua

Year 5 Daniel

Year 6 Cameron

Other Leah-May (Y5)

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 4/12/20 97%

Top Classes

1st Year 6 – 100%

2nd Year 3 – 98.6%

3rd EYFS – 97%

Competition Winners!
Three of our children who entered the

Snibston poster competition have

received the accolade of “Highly

Commended”! They will be receiving

a chocolate treat next week as a result!

Huge congratulations to: Arlo (Year 4),

Summer (Year 6) and Leighton (Year

6). You can see their entries on our

Twitter feed later today.


